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Help Us Support Our Local Veterans & Community...

Veterans Memorial Hall Expansion Project 

Matching Gi� Challenge

Donate today and we’ll double your impact!
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Go to TheEssexFoundation.org/matching-gift-challenge
or mail the enclosed form and check payable to:
The Essex Foundation, PO Box 64, Essex, CT, 06426 

GOAL
$100,000

SCAN TO DONATE

This was another active year of community stewardship and funding for initiatives that bene�t all residents in 
Centerbrook, Essex and Ivoryton. The Foundation continues to expand its support for community projects 
that require fast, local action, working in partnership with town o�cials, residents and other like-minded 
organizations. The goal is to provide “seed money” for new services and allocate funds to �ll needs not met 
by other charitable organizations or sources. In general, grant awards are given for special purposes, such as 
land, buildings, equipment and programs, but not for recurring expenses. 



           I want to support the Essex Veterans Memorial Hall Expansion Project. Enclosed is my gi� of:

           I want to support �e Essex Foundation general fund. Enclosed is my gi� of:
 
              $25                $50                  $100    $250         $500             $1000        Other: $___________

Name:____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
As you would like it to appear on website/social media recognition list OR check here if you prefer not to be publicly recognized 

Address:___________________________________________________________________________________________________

City:____________________________________________________State:___________Zip:_______________________________

Email:_________________________________________________________Phone:______________________________________

The Essex Foundation, Inc is a 501(3)(c) nonpro�t organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the full extent provided by law. 

Mail this form with check payable to:�e Essex Foundation, PO Box 64, Essex, CT 06426. 
Donate online at www.�eEssexFoundation.org/Donate. 

���������������������The memory and bequest of the late Elizabeth Callender continued 
to be honored through ongoing gateway beauti�cation e�orts. An additional 3,000 da�odil 
bulbs were planted at Sunset Pond in November 2021, contributing to thousands and 
thousands of spring blooms, which were the main attraction of the Essex Board of Trade’s 
Da�odil Days event. 
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�����������	�����This year’s 
award was presented to Kyra Brennan, a 2021 Valley Regional High School graduate, who is 
enrolled in the University of Maine’s forestry 
program. The $3000 scholarship is given to one 
Valley Regional High School graduating senior or 
graduate or an Essex resident pursuing studies 
related to land conservation and preservation
at a college, a technical school, or graduate school, or 
taking accredited courses in agronomy, biology, 
botany, ecology, horticulture, �oriculture, forestry, 
landscape design, or environmental science. 
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������������	���Funding was granted for the ongoing operation and 
maintenance of the Bushnell Street property, which is headquarters for the Essex Boy 
Scout program and other scout-related projects.

� � � � � �		���������
	�������������������
	��
������������
� � � � � � matching gift challenge was launched to help  
     Hall members raise $100,000 to expand the   
     kitchen and outdoor spaces. Other local nonpro�t  
     groups use the  meeting space at no charge and  
     non-members can rent the space for meetings and  
     special events. Every dollar up to a total of $50,000  
     donated through the Foundation to the EVMH   
     project fund will be matched 100%. 

Consider A Legacy 
Donation

A gift through your will or 
living trust will continue 

your support of The Essex 
Foundation as an important 

legacy in our community. 
For more information 

contact Cheryl Harger at 
(860)767-0000.

Board of Directors
Bruce Glowac, President

Jay Tonks, Vice President

Cheryl Harger, Treasurer

Judy Bombaci, Secretary

      Herbert T. Clark III
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LIKE US ON FACEBOOK


